From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:51:35 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 11:10 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Yvonne Flavelle

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As a client and user of services of Hydro One, I received on Feb 17/2021 Hydro One's proposal letter for eliminating

the seasonal rate class. My

relates, as to how I received this letter. Per letter,
itappears that those classified as residential low density moving to a proposed class R2, will see significant increases
in hydro costs. I feel badly that this will happen and I can be objective about this because in my instance, [ am
moving to R1 and there is less severe negative impact, and feel for others. Those in low density areas, are often
people who support the less populated areas, which is positive for the environment and small communities staying
stronger, with services. Even our annual revenue canada tax system compensates with credits on tax returns, people
who reside in the north, some of the year as their principal residence, while Hydro One appears
to be wanting to charge this grouping of less population, more costs I

would ask that the energy board consider this. Yvonne





